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CONTACT
Sarah Foster
Office of State Representative Susan L. Valdés

Sarah.Foster@myfloridahouse.gov
813-673-4673

Malik Moore
Office of Representative Hart

(850) 717-5061
Malik.moore@myfloridahouse.gov

Representative Susan L. Valdés and Representative
Dianne Hart to Host Upcoming Redistricting Town Hall
Meeting

Tampa, Fla. — On Wednesday, January 5, 2022, Representative Susan L.
Valdés (D-Tampa), in collaboration with Representative Dianne Hart (D-
Tampa), will be holding a town hall meeting to hear thoughts and concerns from the
public about the proposed maps and redistricting process taking place during the
upcoming Legislative Session. Both members sit on the State Legislative Redistricting
Subcommittee.

Representative Susan L. Valdés issued the following statement:

“Redistricting is an extremely important process taking place this Legislative Session
in Tallahassee. This town hall is an effort to gather feedback directly from
constituents on this once-in-a-decade process that can shape state House, state
Senate, and Florida’s congressional seats for the next 10 years. For more details see

following link: https://www.floridaredistricting.gov/.”

Representative Dianne Hart issued the following statement:
“It is my hope that the community will come out to learn about the Redistricting
process and provide valuable input on what changes they would like to see. Fair maps

are possible with community input.”

WHEN: Wednesday January 5 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.


mailto:Jackson.Peel@myfloridahouse.gov
mailto:Press@myfloridahouse.gov
mailto:Sarah.Foster@myfloridahouse.gov
mailto:Malik.moore@myfloridahouse.gov
https://www.floridaredistricting.gov/

You're invited to attend a

Town Hall Meeting:
Redistricting

Wednesday January 5th

6pm - 8pm at Pierce Middle School Cafeteria
5511 N Hesperides St. Tampa, FL 33614

Join State Rep. Susan Valdés and State Rep.
Dianne Hart for an open discussion on
Redistricting - what it is and how it could impact
Hillsborough County.




WHAT: Town Hall Meeting, free and open discussion with elected officials
WHERE: Pierce Middle School Cafeteria

5511 N Hesperides St.
Tampa, FL 33614
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